

Ms Kelsie Makepeace

**Derbyshire Constabulary** 

Telephone: 101

Direct Line: 0300 122 8752

Ask For: Freedom of Information

Our Ref: 000773/17 Your Ref: Cyber Crime Date: 7 April 2017

Dear Ms Makepeace

## FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST - REFERENCE NO: 000773/17

I write in connection with your request for information which was received by Derbyshire Constabulary on 14/03/2017. I note you seek access to the following information:

I am researching into how the increase of cyber crime rates has influenced budgets given to the cyber crime/security units within different public bodies. Therefore, please can you inform me, where possible, what the budget has been for this unit within your organisation annually from 2006 onwards? In addition, if this budget has been used for anything substantial that year (for example the addition of a high tech crime lab or a specific cyber crime project etc) please could this information be included?

## **Result of Searches**

Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Derbyshire Constabulary to locate any relevant information. The searches did not locate any information relevant to your request.

As a consequence the position of the Constabulary is 'no information held'. By way of explanation such units do not have a separate budget with all costs being met from the overall departmental/force budget.

## Right to Request a Review (Complaint)

Your attention is drawn to the attached sheet, which details your right of complaint.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in Derbyshire Constabulary.





Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom of Information Officer, on the above telephone number quoting the reference number in the header.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Lea Freedom of Information Officer

Enc



